Stoll Berne

Maui, Hawai'i Fire

In collaboration with our Hawai'i (Starn O'Toole Marcus & Fisher) and Washington (Keller Rohrback L.L.P.) partners, Stoll Berne is working on behalf of people and
businesses impacted by the Maui fires in August 2023.

During a forecasted windstorm, when the fire danger was extreme, the power company on Maui left its power lines energized. The power lines ignited several fires and
caused massive devastation to Lahaina and other communities.

If you were affected by the Maui fires and would like to learn more, please visit our Maui Fire Assistance page for more information.
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